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One member present suggested that one reason for the present large 
size (and therefore expense) of MATHEMATICAL REVIEWS is the 
excessive length of many reviews. It was proposed that a length 
limit might well be put on reviews. President Albert asked the mem­
ber to refer this to the Editorial Board and Executive Editor of 
MATHEMATICAL REVIEWS. 

The meeting adjourned at 11:40. 
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THE FEBRUARY MEETING IN NEW YORK 

The six hundred twentieth meeting of the American Mathematical 
Society was held a t City College of the City University of New York 
on February 27, 1965. The registration was 110, including 106 mem­
bers of the Society. 

By invitation of the Committee to Select Hour Speakers for East­
ern Sectional Meetings, Professor G. Washnitzer of Princeton Uni­
versity addressed the Society on Tempered cohomology. Professor 
Arthur Sard presided and introduced the speaker. 

There were three sessions for twenty one scheduled papers. The 
chairmen a t these sessions were Professors L. S. Kennison, Russell 
Remage, Jr., and Selby Robinson. 
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